
Page 1 of 1 
 

Reference:   FOI.11457.23 

Subject:    Spend on maternity folders and scan photograph wallets 

Date of Request: 4 April 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

Could you please provide annual costings for the Printed Folders that are given to patients with 
their maternity notes. Also, the cost for the corresponding wallets for scan photos. 

 

Response: 
 

Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that the maternity folders and wallets for scan 
photographs are provided by Welsh Government (WG). Therefore, there has been no cost to the 
UHB. 
 
However, whilst operating in accordance with the Section 45 Freedom of Information Code of 
Practice, the UHB has a duty to provide advice and assistance. We therefore recommend that you 
redirect your request to the Freedom of Information Team in WG, who may be able to help you 
further with your enquiry. Contact details are as follows:- 
 
Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales or alternatively, you can contact: Freedom of Information 
Officer, Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ. 
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